
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 2 Newsletter  

No. 24 3rd May 2019  

 Upcoming Diary Events   
 
Springo Bingo – Friday 10th May 
St. Bernard’s Club @ 6.00 pm. All welcome. 
 

Polite Reminders 

 Open Door  Monday 3.20-3.40pm 
 PE Lessons Monday & Thursday 
 Please sign your child’s diary every time 

you hear them read.  

Homework 

Reading – Please spend 10 minutes every day 
reading or sharing a book with your child. 
English – Reading comprehension  
Mathematics – Data handling 
 
Extra Mile Challenge – Research an owl, and make 
a fact file – include information about it’s habitat, 
physical appearance, food and hunting habits. 
 

Extreme English Week 
We have had a wonderful week enjoying different book 
related activities – creating artwork inspired by our story 
character Plop the owl; making topic plans, story maps and 
owl puppets, and writing our own new adventures for Plop. 
 
The children all made a super effort on our dress up day 
with some fantastic costumes, and Mr Penguin and Colin 
the spider visited class too! 
 
The children also enjoyed their visit to the Life Bus this 
week, exploring staying healthy and feelings, and the 
different ways in which we can help each other be happy 
and well. 
 
Learning this Week  
In our Mathematics work we have been exploring charts, 
pictograms and graphs using data to solve problems and 
answer questions.   
In Geography we have begun exploring the features of 
the UK and focused on the country of Scotland.  
In our RE work we have been designing our own special 
places. 
Our Science work has focused on plant structure and 
identifying features of a plants, observing and making 
drawings. 
 
Learning next Week  
Your child will begin some of their end of year 
assessments next week.  

Enjoy a relaxing Bank holiday weekend and please ensure 
your child has plenty of sleep and a good breakfast each 
day. Please be punctual. Thank you.  

Students of the Week 

Extreme English Star Reader – Neve 
Extreme English Star Writer – Sienna 

 
A big “thumbs up” to our class members who have demonstrated 

consistent Outstanding Behaviour this week! Keep it up! 
 

Florence, Kayla, Mia, Sienna, Isabella, Rhys, Matthew, 
Erin, Elissa, & Tilly 

 

 


